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Our Ref: EOTH23-00531 

15 December 2023 

Attention: Melissa Foong 
Via email: hi-info@health.nsw.gov.au 

Lot/DP:  28/752484 
Address: Brentwood Street Muswellbrook 

 

Dear Melissa Foong 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 28 November 2023 notifying Subsidence Advisory of the proposal to 
undertake internal alterations and additions to convert existing shell space for community health 
consultation services at Muswellbrook Hospital. 

 

As the proposal is for internal alterations and no structural changes are proposed to the existing 
building, no mine subsidence design requirements are considered necessary. 

 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss, please contact our office on 4908 4300. 
 
  
Kind Regards 

 
Shane McDonald 
Senior Risk Engineer 


